
 
 

 

 

Welcome back from Thanksgiving Break, 

Hopefully everyone had time over the break to spend with family and friends.  We have just concluded our 1st quarter of 
school and had our first round of parent/teacher conferences on November 20th and 21st.  We sent progress reports home 
with students on November 27th for parents who were not available for conferences, so please check their back-
packs.  If you were unable to come to conferences, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher to discuss their pro-
gress in school. 

The teachers and assistants have been working extremely hard in creating a safe learning environment for all children and 
provide your child with quality instruction in the classroom based on their individual needs.  This year with 120 minutes of 
instruction designated to reading and 90 minutes of math at each grade level daily, students have been making academic 
gains based on the quality of instruction that our staff is providing all students.  The reading time is broken up into 60 
minutes of whole group, 30 minutes of small group, and 30 more minutes of intervention/enrichment for targeted instruc-
tion of individuals.   The math time is broken up into 60 minutes of whole group and 30 minutes for interven-
tion/enrichment. This has provided time for students to work on their own skill needs, while not missing any “CORE” in-
struction at their grade level.   

The staff and students are working every day to show growth in their academic achievement levels in reading, math, and 
writing.  Please continue to support your child academically at home by reading with your children or having them read 20 
minutes a night at their reading level and practicing math facts (+/-/multiplication/division) nightly.  

Evergreen Elementary is a great school because of all of the people working together to support each and every child…. 

Thanks for everything you do!!!!!!! 

David Regal 
Principal 
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News from Mr. Regal 

This years PTO Book Fair was VERY SUCCESSFUL!!  Evergreen’s Library was able to earn 
$2677.44 in new books based off the sales at the book fair.  A HUGE THANKS to our 
PTO Book Fair coordinator Carla Korrell for all of her time and hard work running and  
organizing the book fair for us! 
PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers.  If you are interested, 
inquire at the office.   
Site Council: We are also in need of a few parents to help round out our committee. 

REGAL’S RED HOT TOPICS 



Do you like to explore or create? Become a scientist and participate in 
our 2018 Science Fair. The 2018 Science Fair is a great opportunity for you to create a cool project with fami-
ly, with friends, or by yourself. The first step is deciding what you want to study. Since it has to be an experi-
ment, think of a question you would like answered.  You then get to design an experiment to test the ques-
tion and make a guess as to what you think will happen.  As you explore through your experiment, write 
down what you notice. Once your project is complete you get to put your artistic skills to the test by creating 
a display poster. If this sounds like something you would like to do, ask your teacher for a Science Fair per-
mission form. All projects are due on February 26th. The Science Fair judging will be in on February 27th. If 
you qualify, or get approved, you will then participate in the District Science Fair, March 14th. This is a great 
opportunity to explore questions that you have always been wondering about, or to explore something new. 
We can’t wait to see what you have discovered.    

When visiting the school for any reason, please remember to sign in at the office and get your 
name tag.  If you are a volunteer, remember that you need to re-apply every two years.  
Please feel free to call the office to verify if you need to do this. 

If you want to be a volunteer, please sign up online at the Three Rivers School District web-
site.  If you have any questions on this, please contact us in the office and we’d be happy to 
assist you. 

If your child is missing a back pack, coat or any other item, please come look in the lost and 
found.  The bins are overflowing. 

The district is using a new company to produce and mail the attendance letters out.  Please 
continue to call us if your child won’t be in school for any reason and sending the notes if they 
are sick.  We will need a Dr.’s note if the child is absent for five or more days.  Even if a 
child’s absences are excused the letters are still going out so all parents or guardians are 
aware of the absences.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Kids are not to be dropped off any earlier than 7:15 as we don’t have staff scheduled to look 
after them earlier than that and that is when the cafeteria opens. 



Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate 
education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assistance with 
the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    
Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 

Child Find for Special Education 

Stay up to day on happening and schedules at  

Evergreen by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

November 
Students of the Month 

Garman  ELIJAH NOLAN 

Patterson ALEXA O’GRADY 

Pitts SIMON KINBERG 

Bonney KASSIDY MATHIS 

Senteney 
 

JAYCUB SCHINDEWOLF 

Gill LALONI MILLER 

Gladding JEBERIAH LENK 

Clements GAUGE LEA 

Snyder KIRRA MCMICHAEL 

Gragg LAUREN TUCKER 

Gutierrez ABBY MATTOCKS 

Nelson MASON RICHARDSON 

Bethke ASHTON WILLIAMS 

ODonnell JULIAN VILLANUEVA 

Green JAMES CONN 

Keil ISMAEL VIDAL MEDINA 

EVERGREEN EVENTS CALENDAR 

11/27-12/15 3rd Grade selling Smencils/snacks at AM  

  re-cess 

12/1  9:30-11:30 Kaleidoscope 

  7:00pm Boys and Girls Club Teen Night  

12/6  4-5pm Smile Club 

12/8  9:30-11:30 Kaleidoscope 

12/11  2:05 Site Council Meeting 

12/13  4-5pm Smile Club 

12/14  11:35 Student of the Month Luncheon  

12/15  9:30-11:30 Kaleidoscope 

  12:50 PBIS Assembly 

  7:00pm Boys and Girls Club Teen Night 

12/18-1/2 SCHOOL IS CLOSED FOR WINTER BREAK 

REMEMBER: 
FIDGET SPINNERS ARE 

NOT ALLOWED ON 
CAMPUS 

THANK YOU 






